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Hello Kean Ocean Students, 
 
We hope you are having a great Fall semester! 
 
Kean Ocean courses and offices will operate in the same manner they did this Fall. ​All but one of the 
Kean Ocean sections (HED 3231) will be held remotely. The full time flat rate tuition at Kean University 
schedule allows for registration for 12-19 credits. Consult your Financial Aid advisor if you receive 
financial aid and think you may drop below 12 credits.  
 
Registration for Spring 2021 
 
Registration for Spring 2021 is fast approaching. Please make sure you review the ​Winter and Spring 
2021 Calendar​ for your registration window which is based on completed credits. If you have any 
questions regarding registration dates, please email ​keanocc@kean.edu​. 
 
Before you register, please reach out to your advisor to schedule an appointment with them so they can 
go over your courses and schedule with you. If you are unsure who your advisor is, you can see them as 
part of your success team in the​ ​Advise Student Experience​ or can visit our ​Advisement page​ and look 
under your major. 
 
Be sure to check if you have any restrictions before registering. In the case that you do have restrictions, 
you will need to get those holds removed before registering. To check restrictions, log-in to ​KeanWISE 
and click on Person Restriction under your Academic Profile. If you have an immunization hold, please 
visit the ​Health Services​ page for more information and email ​hsnurses@kean.edu​ or call (​908) 737-4880 
with any questions. 
 
Counseling Center 
 
These are challenging times. All Kean students have access to confidential counseling services. Remote 
counseling services are available. Please see the  ​Kean Counseling Center​ for more information. 
 
CARES Act Grant for Fall 2020 
 
Kean University will award one-time grants to eligible applicants. ​If you have not done so already, you can 
still apply for the CARES Act Grant for Fall 2020. You must log into ​KeanWISE​ and complete the online 
CARES Act Emergency Relief Grant Application, located under the Financial Aid Self Service link. ​The 
deadline to apply is ​November 30, 2020​. However, applications will be reviewed on a first-come, 
first-served basis and may be exhausted before November 30. You may only submit one application. 

https://www.kean.edu/media/winter-and-spring-2021-system-availability
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mailto:keanocc@kean.edu
http://bit.ly/KeanStudentExperience
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https://www.kean.edu/ocean/kean-ocean-advisement
https://webreg.kean.edu/WebAdvisor/WebAdvisor?TYPE=M&PID=CORE-WBMAIN&TOKENIDX=398202688
https://www.kean.edu/offices/student-health-services/immunizations
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https://www.kean.edu/offices/office-counseling-disability-alcohol-and-other-drug-services/counseling-center
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Thank you for reading and be well! 
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